
Aloha Third Grade Families! 

 

    This year, our 3rd grade “End of the Year Party” will be 

a luau, held on Thursday, May 21st.  We will begin our day 

on the playground with: 

Hula Hoop Contests 

Coconut Bowling 

Tacky Tourist Relay Races 

Limbo Contest 

Free Play! Popsicles—and much more! 

 

We will need a few volunteers to help out, as well as 

join in on the fun!  Please let me know if you’d like to 

participate! 

 

Volunteers will be needed around 9:00AM and will be 

dismissed at 11:15, so we can get ready for lunch.  

Appropriate (☺) luau attire is welcomed.  We will provide 

leis for each student as well! 

 

Thank you in advance! 

3rd Grade Teachers 

 

 

Luau Schedule 

Luau time is from 9:00 – 11:15 
 


